
 

 

 

Pahoua Hoffman 

Senior Vice President of  

Community and Government Relations  

HealthPartners 

8170 33rd Ave South 
Bloomington, MN 55425 
 

Dear Ms. Hoffman: 
 
Thank you for the generous gift of $100,000 grant to Dakota County to be used for the work 
performed in Public Health.  We have several options to utilize these funds to keep our 
communities healthy. We will update you as we finalize our plans.    
 
We truly appreciate your partnership and support of Dakota County and the work you do to 
support the community. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Kathleen A. Gaylord, Chair 
Dakota County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gina Adasiewicz 
Director, Public Health 
 
 

cc: Dakota County Board of Commissioners 
Matt Smith, Dakota County Manager 
Marti Fischbach, Dakota County Community Services Division Director 

 

November 30, 2022 

Attachment: Thank You Letter 

https://www.co.dakota.mn.us

